
Sincerely, 

I dip Departrnent of Finance  Ministère  des Finances 
Canada Canada 

Ottawa, Canaria 
K1A OG5 

19 May 2023 

Mr. Yves Giroux 

Parliamentary Budget Officer 

Office of the Parliamentary Officer 

99 Bank Street, 9th Floor 

Ottawa, ON 

KIA 0A9 

Dear Mr. Giroux: 

Re: Information Request IR0688 

Please see attached a response to your request dated May 2, 2023, regarding the costing of the new 

Canadian Dental Care Plan outlined in Budget 2023. The attached document provides the information 

that you have requested, namely: 

• The eligibility criteria, details on the types of procedures covered, and co-payment rates that 

were used to cost the Canadian Dental Care Plan; and, 

• A description of relevant assumptions included in the costing of the Plan. 

We respectfully request that you do not release or disclose the data publicly or share it outside your 

organization. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further assistance. 

Michelle Kovacevic 

Senior Assistant Deputy Minister, Federal-Provincial Relations and Social Policy 

Canada 
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